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From: Merrijane
To: Ronen, Hillary; RonenStaff (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); PeskinStaff (BOS); Engardio, Joel (BOS); EngardioStaff

(BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Stefani,
Catherine (BOS); StefaniStaff, (BOS); asha.safai@sfgov.org; SafaiStaff (BOS)

Cc: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Please cosponsor reso re: SFLAFCo & SFPUC MOU
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 7:07:56 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I write to urge you to not only support, but to cosponsor resolution #230032 in support 
of the SF LAFCo’s proposed MOU with the SFPUC, and to request that the SFPUC 
agendize and approve this MOU. 

As you know, the SF Climate Action Plan (CAP) lays out a pathway for the city to cut 
sector-based emissions 61% below 1990 levels by 2030. The MOU would deliver $800,000 
over 3.5 years for SFLAFCo to study green bank financing, natural gas system 
decommissioning, battery storage, electric vehicle charging, and emerging clean energy 
technologies.

Approving this MOU would ensure our city can meet the ambitious goals set forth in our 
Climate Action Plan. SFPUC and its enterprise agencies, including CleanPowerSF, play a 
large part in meeting those goals and this MOU would enable SFLAFCo to support SFPUC 
to meet that responsibility. CleanPowerSF faces a few challenges this year, including the 
need to increase renewable energy to meet City and State requirements, while staying 
competitive with PG&E’s rates. 

This MOU will help to increase the oversight of CleanPowerSF and provide an analysis of 
complex SFPUC projects. From this, LAFCo’s studies will inform legislation and budget 
priorities to implement the City’s Climate Action Plan.

The MOU would benefit both the Board of Supervisors and SFPUC, as it would provide 
increased engagement from the Board and facilitate smoother passage of the PUC’s 
legislation and budget. It also encourages increased engagement from the public and 
support for PUC activities, both from the public members on the LAFCo commission and 
from climate and labor advocacy groups. Additional resources from LAFCo staff and 
consultants will help complete studies in coordination with PUC at a time of staff shortages. 

Once again, please cosponsor resolution #230032. Our city cannot afford to delay on 
meeting the goals of the Climate Action Plan.
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Sincerely,
Merredith Lloyd
94114

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Raya Steier
To: Ronen, Hillary; RonenStaff (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); PeskinStaff (BOS); Engardio, Joel (BOS); EngardioStaff

(BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael (BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Stefani,
Catherine (BOS); StefaniStaff, (BOS); asha.safai@sfgov.org; SafaiStaff (BOS)

Cc: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Cosponsor Resolution re: SFLAFCo & SFPUC MOU
Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 3:10:21 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I am Raya Steier, a District 7 resident and South Asian immigrant. I write to urge you to 
cosponsor resolution #230032 in support of the SF LAFCo’s proposed MOU with the 
SFPUC, and to request that the SFPUC agendize and approve this MOU. 

As you know, the SF Climate Action Plan (CAP) lays out a pathway for the city to cut 
sector-based emissions 61% below 1990 levels by 2030. The MOU would deliver $800,000 
over 3.5 years for SFLAFCo to study green bank financing, natural gas system 
decommissioning, battery storage, electric vehicle charging, and emerging clean energy 
technologies.

Approving this MOU would ensure our city can meet the ambitious goals set forth in our 
Climate Action Plan. SFPUC and its enterprise agencies, including CleanPowerSF, play a 
large part in meeting those goals and this MOU would enable SFLAFCo to support SFPUC 
to meet that responsibility. CleanPowerSF faces a few challenges this year, including the 
need to increase renewable energy to meet City and State requirements, while staying 
competitive with PG&E’s rates. 

This MOU will help to increase the oversight of CleanPowerSF and provide an analysis of 
complex SFPUC projects. From this, LAFCo’s studies will inform legislation and budget 
priorities to implement the City’s Climate Action Plan.

The MOU would benefit both the Board of Supervisors and SFPUC, as it would provide 
increased engagement from the Board and facilitate smoother passage of the PUC’s 
legislation and budget. It also encourages increased engagement from the public and 
support for PUC activities, both from the public members on the LAFCo commission and 
from climate and labor advocacy groups. Additional resources from LAFCo staff and 
consultants will help complete studies in coordination with PUC at a time of staff shortages. 

Once again, please cosponsor resolution #230032. Our city cannot afford to delay on 
meeting the goals of the Climate Action Plan.

Sincerely,
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Raya Steier,
Communications Manager
Lawyers' Committee for Civil Rights of the San Francisco Bay Area



 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
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From: Gabriel Goffman
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); Waltonstaff (BOS); Ronen, Hillary; RonenStaff (BOS); Peskin, Aaron (BOS); PeskinStaff

(BOS); Engardio, Joel (BOS); EngardioStaff (BOS); Dorsey, Matt (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Mandelman, Rafael
(BOS); MandelmanStaff, [BOS]; Stefani, Catherine (BOS); StefaniStaff, (BOS); asha.safai@sfgov.org; SafaiStaff
(BOS)

Cc: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: Please cosponsor reso re: SFLAFCo & SFPUC MOU
Date: Tuesday, January 17, 2023 9:49:08 PM

 

Dear Supervisors,

I write to urge you to not only support, but to cosponsor resolution #230032 in support 
of the SF LAFCo’s proposed MOU with the SFPUC, and to request that the SFPUC 
agendize and approve this MOU. 

As you know, the SF Climate Action Plan (CAP) lays out a pathway for the city to cut 
sector-based emissions 61% below 1990 levels by 2030. The MOU would deliver $800,000 
over 3.5 years for SFLAFCo to study green bank financing, natural gas system 
decommissioning, battery storage, electric vehicle charging, and emerging clean energy 
technologies.

Approving this MOU would ensure our city can meet the ambitious goals set forth in our 
Climate Action Plan. SFPUC and its enterprise agencies, including CleanPowerSF, play a 
large part in meeting those goals and this MOU would enable SFLAFCo to support SFPUC 
to meet that responsibility. CleanPowerSF faces a few challenges this year, including the 
need to increase renewable energy to meet City and State requirements, while staying 
competitive with PG&E’s rates. 

This MOU will help to increase the oversight of CleanPowerSF and provide an analysis of 
complex SFPUC projects. From this, LAFCo’s studies will inform legislation and budget 
priorities to implement the City’s Climate Action Plan.

The MOU would benefit both the Board of Supervisors and SFPUC, as it would provide 
increased engagement from the Board and facilitate smoother passage of the PUC’s 
legislation and budget. It also encourages increased engagement from the public and 
support for PUC activities, both from the public members on the LAFCo commission and 
from climate and labor advocacy groups. Additional resources from LAFCo staff and 
consultants will help complete studies in coordination with PUC at a time of staff shortages. 

Once again, please cosponsor resolution #230032. Our city cannot afford to delay on 
meeting the goals of the Climate Action Plan.
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Sincerely,
Gabriel Goffman, D8




